
David Barber, Development Policy Manager, 

Warwick District Council, 

Riverside House 

Leamington Spa. 

 

Dear Mr Barber, 

                                The council sent out the Draft Plan for legality and ‘soundness’ to the people of 

Warwick District.   

 Please find my comments on the plan  

1. Population released in the ONS show the 12,900 in the plan are too high and 8800 seems 

more in line with what is required by the area. 

2. Infrastructure plan are not in place  to provide the facilities to accommodate the high 

numbers stated in the plan 

3. The cost of the infrastructure is under stated and in current climate not achievable. 

4. The High number will have an adverse impact on the historical and medieval town of 

Warwick. 

5. Air Quality is currently above the EEC limits and the plan will only see a rise such as Asthma 

and breathing related problems as per the report from WCC Health assessment. 

I fully endorse the more detailed submission made by Warwick Society and Save Warwick Group 

who have spent time and effort to review the plan. They remain open to helping you get the 

numbers right for the District before they go to the Inspector as per the Localism vision we all share.  

 I would urge the Council to reconsider the plan and adjust the numbers to reflect real need for the 

future. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

PS Dhillon 

Councillor Bob Dhillon 

 

 


